
Hi Friends,
Thanksgiving break is just three days away — finish strong and then go enjoy some time with family and friends! I pray 
that your time off would be a refreshing time!
If you were not able to be in Chapel on Friday, Lydia Aseefa-Dawson, a local councilwomen and social worker shared 
her powerful testimony. You can check it out HERE.
Attached are the prayer requests and praise reports from last week. Remember that we have a prayer/praise line 
available to all students, staff, and faculty. If you have a specific prayer need or praise, please text 206-486-4656, these 
texts will be read, prayed for, and responded to as necessary by the Campus Ministries office and Prayer team.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "And those who know Your name will put their trust in You, For You, O LORD, have not 
forsaken those who seek You." Psalm 9:10

There is no Chapel or Pursuit this week but make sure you save the date for NU Christmas Pursuit happening 
December 1st at 9:00PM in the Chapel.

NU Christmas | December 1st
NU Christmas hosted by NUMA and NUSG will start at 8:00PM in the Pecota Student Center for a pre-party and 
conclude up at the Chapel at 9:00PM for an hour of Christmas music, readings, and giveaways! Come join us as we kick 
off the Christmas season as a community!!

Choralons Concert | December 5th, 7PM
Choralons have been working hard this semester to pull together and pray through an incredible hour long
presentation that they will be touring with this next Spring. Friday night, December 5th at 7PM will be your opportunity 
to hear it for the first time!! There will be music, testimonies, and their newest CD project for sale. It's a great night of 
worship that you will not want to miss!! Doors open at 6PM.

Have a very Happy Thanksgiving!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU


